
Submitter: Jay Burkert 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3155 

I support use of utv and ATV  on roads and hwys .we use ATVs on our farm and 

access to other owned properties wouldne very beneficial.we also use our UTV for 

recreational enjoyment and have enjoyed the benefits of other states allowing use of 

these vehicles on public roadways.Oregon needs to recognize the value it would 

provide to business and recreation. 


